
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
BY ELECTRONIC MAIL AND COURIER 
 
 
December 12, 2007 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Integrated Power System Plan and Procurement 

Processes – Phase One Review (EB-2007-0707) 
 

We are in receipt of the Ontario Energy Board’s (the “Board”) Notice of Application and request for 
intervenor input regarding issues that should be considered by the Board in its review of the Ontario 
Power Authority (the “OPA”) Integrated Power System Plan (IPSP) and Procurement Processes.  It is our 
understanding that the Board will establish an Issues List in Phase One which will define the scope of the 
subsequent hearing for review and approval of the IPSP and Procurement Processes. 
 
The IESO believes that the Issues List proposed by the OPA embodies and captures the statutory and 
regulatory framework which was established by the government and the Board to facilitate the 
development, review and implementation of the Integrated Power System Plan.  We also support the 
notion that the Issues List should be organized along the lines of key issues pertaining to the IPSP and 
Procurement Processes.  
 
In the event that the Board determines that it is necessary to develop a more granular set of issues to guide 
its review, the IESO requests the opportunity to provide further detailed comments.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by  
 
Carl Burrell 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Independent Electricity System Operator 
 
cc.  John Rattray, Counsel to the Independent Electricity System Operator 
` Miriam Heinz, Regulatory Coordinator, Ontario Power Authority 
 George Vegh, Counsel to the Ontario Power Authority 
 Jim Harbell, Counsel to the Ontario Power Authority 
 Glenn Zacher, Counsel to the Ontario Power Authority 

 


